
 

O 
n Friday, October 27, 2017, Carr Construction, LLC, in 

conjunction with the Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT), is anticipated to begin the U.S. 1 signalization 

upgrade project from State Road 70 / Virginia Avenue to State 

Road A1A / Seaway Drive in the City of Ft. Pierce. 

 

This project is expected to be completed by spring 2018, weather 

permitting. The cost for construction is $932,300.48, and FDOT will 

be overseeing the project.  

 

This 2.195-mile project will upgrade 11 signalized intersections 

along U.S. 1 by implementing Adaptive Signal Control Technology 

in which traffic signal timing adapts based on daily (real-time 

management of traffic) traffic demand. This project also includes 

reconstruction at ADA curb ramp locations. Signalization will be 

upgraded at the following intersections: 

 

• State 70 / Virginia Avenue 

• Ohio Avenue 

• Chipola Road / Parkway Avenue 

• Georgia Avenue 

• Delaware Avenue 

• Citrus Avenue 

• State Road 68 / Orange Avenue 

• Avenue A 

• Avenue C 

• Avenue D 

• State Road A1A / Seaway Drive 

 

Maintenance of Traffic: 

 
Work will be done in phases to minimize impacts. Lane closures 
will occur during non-peak hours. 
 
Intermittent sidewalk closures will occur at the various 
intersections.  Detour signage will be in place to direct pedestrian 
traffic. 

U.S. 1 Signalization  

Upgrade Project  

Contact Information 

 

Kathleen Dempsey 

Community Outreach Specialist 

kdempsey@corradino.com 

772-359-5118 

 

Michael Jacobs 

Project Administrator 

Michael.Jacobs@dot.state.fl.us 

772-429-4949  

 

Jeffrey LeClaire, P.E. 

FDOT Project Manager 

Jeffrey.Leclaire@dot.state.fl.us 

772-429-4881 

 

For more information, please 

contact Kathleen Dempsey, 

Project Community Outreach 

Specialist, or log onto 

www.d4fdot.com 

for current project information 

on FDOT construction in the 

Treasure Coast. 
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